
From: mdunklee@ASMO-NA.COM [mailto:mdunklee@ASMO-NA.COM] 
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 6:41 PM 
To: Lane, Rex (DEQ) 
Subject: Rule 201 Violation Notice Response 

Good afternoon Mr. Lane. In response to the July 21,2015 violation notice, ASMO Manufacturing, Inc. (AMI) engineering 
staff and Maintenance Manager are currently collaborating to decide the best curse of action to remediate 
the deficiency found in our regrind operation exhaust system. This violation is ongoing, we have researched the feasibility 
of retrofitting the current system with the proper filtration, and currently researching that cost and time to 
the cost and time to apply for permit and install a new system which would bring AMI into compliance. I plan to have a 
decision on the correction no later than Friday, 9/11, and we can begin the permitting process and obtaining 
cost estimates and contractor bids for installation. We are setting Friday 9/25 as our tentative date to have that 
information. I will continue communication as decisions are made to correct the violation. 

Thank you Mr. Lane, 

Matt Dunklee 
Safety, Health and Environmental Specialist 
ASMO Manufacturing, Inc. 
500 Fritz Keiper Blvd. 
Battle Creek, Ml 49037 
PH: 269-962-8257 
mdunklee@asmo-na.com 

ASMO-NA Note: This message and any attachments is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is non-public, proprietary, legally privileged, 
confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notifY the original sender immediately by telephone or return email 
and destroy or delete this message along with any attachments immediately. 
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